No. 23011/7/2015-MPR
(ST TH)

Government of India

(35 fersm)

Department of Fertilizers
*kkkk

New Delhi, the /e”"May, 2016.
To,

All SSP Units.

Sub: Analysis of rock phosphates imported from Egypt before manufacturing
of SSP as per FCO standard and claiming subsidy under NBS Policy.

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to refer to this Department’s letter No. 19011/19/2010-
MPR dated 10.09.2014 according to which all consignment of Egyptian Rock
Phosphate imported by SSP units require analysis by PDIL/FEDO for its P2Os
content before used for production of SSP. It has been found that there are
confusions with regard to analysis of different consignments imported by a
company for its different units and more than one consignment from same
vessel. This has been considered and is clarified as under:-

(a) If any SSP unit imports different quantities of Egyptian rock
phosphate having different bills of lading from the same vessel, the
PDIL/FEDO will draw only one sample from the entire quantity
imported under different bills of lading, for analysis. In case the
imports relate to different vessels, then the samples are to be
collected for each consignment relating to each vessel.

(b) If any SSP company imports different quantities of Egyptian Rock
Phosphate for its different units even if from the same ship, the
PDIL/FEDO will draw samples for each unit separately.

2. This issues with the approval of Secretary (Fert).

Yours Faithfully,

sl

(P. B. Sahu)
Under Secretary to the Govt of India

“Tel: 23387492
Copy to:-

Director (FA), D/o Fertilizers, Udyog Bhawan, New delhi.

Addl. GM(Process), PDIL, Noida.

MD, FEDO, Cochin.

Director General, Fertiliser Association of India, 10, Shaheed Jit Singh
Marg, New Delhi.

NIC for uploading in DOF website.
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